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Senior Living Musical 

Jeter Backyard Theater in association with Musical Theater International and UPMC Senior 

Communities presents “Into the Woods SR,” a groundbreaking musical fairytale featuring resident 

actors from Hampton Fields Village. The performance is Saturday, February 29 at 2:00 p.m. at the 

Legacy Theater at Cumberland Woods Village.  

 

Tickets are not required to attend. This performance is free of charge. You will need to provide 

your own transportation to and from this event.  

 

Spring/Summer Menu Input 
We are looking for resident input to complete our spring/summer menus. If you have suggestions, 

please complete the form below and return it to the reception desk by Friday, March 5. 
 

Once this input is gathered, the dining services team will compile the results to review at the 

Dining Committee meeting on March 11. We hope you will take the time to complete the survey so 

that we can create a menu based on the preferences of our residents. 

 

 

Spring/Summer Menu Cycle Survey 
 

Please consider the following suggestions for the menu cycle: 

 

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________ 

 
 


